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Representative Leibham:

Please review this bill carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
bill is based on the Assembly Republican Caucus amendment LRBb1575/3.  I suggest
having Rick Olin at the Legislative Fiscal Bureau review the bill.  If you have any
questions, please contact me.
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